
Congressional Art Competition 

An Artistic Discovery 

 

Congressman Pete Olson invites all high school students in 

the 22nd District of Texas to participate in the  

2011 Congressional Art Competition.  

 
The first place winner will have his/her artwork displayed 

in the U.S. Capitol for an entire year. A reception will be 

held in June in Washington, DC to honor all Congressional 

District art competition winners. Our district winner will 

receive two roundtrip tickets to Washington, DC courtesy of 

Southwest Airlines. 

 
 

Artwork is due in Rep. Olson’s Sugar Land or Clear Lake 

office by 5:00 p.m. on Monday, May 2, 2011. 

 

 

 

For guidelines please visit  

http://olson.house.gov or contact  Katie Vackar at 

(281) 494-2690 or katie.vackar@mail.house.gov 


